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Rules Committee,

I am an American who lives on the West Coast. I want my vote to be counted, and that will
only happen if we have one vote per citizen. The electoral college system is an artifact of the
past. It's time to make democracy work as it was intended by our forefathers.

Sheila Brady 
landish@earthlink.net 
1820 NW 32nd Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97210
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